
 

 

                                                                                                                

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       Tenant Hotline: (868) 224-1970 

August 20th, 2025 

TENANTS ADVISORY

TEMPORARY TRAFFIC DISRUPTION 
Superstore Road and Spancrete Boulevard-O’Meara Industrial Estate 

___________________________________________________________________ 
 

e TecK wishes to advise tenants that on Wednesday 20th August, 2025 at 8:00 p.m. until 

Thursday 21st August, 2025 at 4:00 a.m. there will be a temporary road closure at the O’Meara 

Industrial Estate along: 

 Superstore Road, from Lennox Yearwood Expressway to Industrial Avenue, and 

  Spancrete Boulevard from Industrial Avenue to Yorke Avenue. 

 

Motorists are advised to observe the following:  

 Proceed with caution and observe all directional signs and barriers.  

 Comply with instructions from police officers on site to facilitate a safe and orderly flow of 

traffic. 

 Be aware of heavy equipment entering and exiting the site.  

 Drive with caution on all stabilized (possibly uneven) surfaces. 

 Reduce speed on approaching the work zone. 

 

e TecK regrets any inconvenience caused, however this is necessary in order to facilitate critical 

road works in the area. For further information, please contact e TecK’s Corporate 

Communications Department at info@eteck.co.tt. e TecK thanks its tenants and the general 

public for its continued cooperation. 
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